ILLINOIS HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

DISTRICT OFFICE:
1370 WEST MAIN STREET, SUITE A
P.O.BOX 1264
SALEM, ILLINOIS 62881
PHONE: (618) 548-9080
FAX:(618) 548-9087

JOHN D. CAVALETTO
STATE REPRESENTATIVE - 107TH DISTRICT

September 9, 2013

Mike Constantino

Supervisor

Project Review Section

[llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2" Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Sir,

CAPITOL OFFICE:
205-N STRATTON OFFICE BUILDING
SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62706
217-782-0066
217-782-1336 (FAX)

RECEIVED

SEP 11 2013

HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

[ am writing in regards to the public hearing concerning project 13-058, titled: “Application for
permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray

Developmental Center, Centralia, Illinois.” I wish to speak at this hearing to express my views
regarding the closure. Please contact me at the Salem district office, 1370 West Main, Suite A;

618-548-9080.

Sincerely,

n D. Cavaletto
dte Representative 107" District

IDC/tim

RECYCLED PAPER - SOYBEAN INKS




ILLI

CITY OF

NOIS

Mayor

222 S Poplar Street
Centralia, IL 62801
618-533-7621 Phone
mayor@cityofcentralia.org

September 9™, 2013

Mike Constantino
Supervisor

Project Review Section
Ilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jeftferson Street (2nd Floor)

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Mr. Constantino:

I am requesting to speak at the Public Hearing scheduled on October 9™ regarding project 13-
058, titled “Application for Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for

the Warren G. Murray

Sincerely,

/

Tom Ashby
Mayor

Development Center, Centralia, [llinois.”

Linking Opportunities for Commerce & Community



“Che Gjreater Centmlt@

ILLINOIS

Chamber of Commerce

& “Louvism Oéﬁice

9/9/2013

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson St. (2™ Floor)
Springfield, IL. 62761

Dear Sir,

I am requesting a public hearing concerning project 13-058, titled: “Application for
Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray
Developmental Center, Centralia, I1linois”

I wish to speak at this hearing to express the views of the Greater Centralia Chamber of
Commerce regarding this closure.

ALY

Robert Kelsheimer
Executive Director, Greater Centralia Chamber of Commerce

130 South Locust, Centralia, lllinois 62801  Office 618.532.6789  Fax 618.533.7305
Time & Temperature 618.532.6795




